
Hello Golfing Friends:

First of all I would like to thank you all for your past support of this important Fundraiser. Without YOUR 
yearly repeat support this Tournament would not be such a success and so much FUN !!

This year the Tournament will once again be held at Crossfield Collicutt Siding with a shotgun start at 8 
am (same as last year) on Saturday July 9th.

Following suggestions from some players / friends I am going to make a small change this year. We are 
going to have less prizes and focus on having more fun. We will just have prizes for skill winners (eg long 
drive etc). We will also have a 50/50 draw. We still need larger auction items please.

I am leaving the fees the same so $140/golfer and/or $540/team of 4, even though the costs charged by 
the Course are up again.

Looking for golfers / teams and hole sponsors ($100/hole). Larger items $50+ will be gratefully accepted 
for the Auction. See Registration form attached.

Thanks in advance for your continued support.

Best Regards

Rod Green
St Pauls Fundraising
403-830-1764 cell and text


